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Please take the bulletin home each Sunday and practice pondering 
and reflecting on the Word of God, especially the Gospel, for fifteen 
minutes a week. God’s Word can truly change our lives. 

NEXT SUNDAY IS WORLD COMMUNCATIONS DAY  

The communications office of the Catholic Bishopsô Conference of 
England & Wales supports the bishops, in their witness and        
engagement with the current issues, and the Church more widely in 
promoting the Gospel.  We are asked to pray for those who work in 
the media and a second collection is taken after Mass to fund this 
important work. ñThe truth will set you freeò (John 8.32)  

There will a retiring collection at all Masses next weekend. 

ROSARY ON THE BARBICAN  

We will be praying the Rosary on all the Sundays of 
May:  6th, 13th, 20th & 27th May at 3.00 pm beside 
the Statue of Our Lady which is situated on the brow of the hill    
opposite the Mayflower Steps.  

Organised by the Legion of Mary, everyone is welcome to join us 
during Our Ladyôs Month of May.  

The Catholic Papers are available every week from the stand at the 
back of Church in the Cathedral.   

Both the Universe and the  Catholic Times cost £1.30 per copy.   

MONSIGNOR NANNERY’S  

GOLDEN JUBILEE CELEBRATION 

On Saturday the 16th June 2018 our parish priest          
Monsignor Bart will celebrate the Golden Jubilee of his priesthood. On that 
day it will be exactly 50 years to the day since his Ordination. The        
Cathedral Parish, to mark the occasion, have arranged a concelebrated 
Mass followed by a Buffet Lunch in the Bishopôs Garden.   

Father Bart will move into the Presbytery at St Josephôs, Devonport after 
the last Sunday in July, where he had served as parish priest for 8 years 
before moving into the Cathedral where he has served for 28 years.  

I am sure you will all want to join us to say a big Thank You for the many 
years of his dedicated and devoted Ministry.  

Everybody is most welcome to join in this Celebration. 

                    
                                     Terry OôCarroll -  Parish Chairman 

DIOCESAN ANNUAL CELEBRATION OF PRIESTHOOD 

PLYMOUTH CATHEDRAL, FRIDAY 8TH JUNE 2018 AT 12 NOON 

This year we are celebrating 50th Anniversary of Ordination of Monsignor 
Bart Nannery, Canon Patrick Chrystal, Monsignor Henry Doyle,                           
Fr Terence Perkins, Monsignor Adrian Toffolo as well as the Silver Jubilee 
of Fr Peter Burrows. 

All are welcome to attend the Celebration Mass 
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PLEASE REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS 
sick and housebound: Beatrice 

Cunningham, Tony Blackwell, Isle Morgan, 
Sister Catherine, Mark Feltham, John Hasler, 

Mark, Nancy Skelton, and Mary Clune.   

SIXTH WEEK OF EASTER - Yr B2 - Psalter 2 - Mass times & intentions    

PLEASE PRAY FOR THE REPOSE OF THE SOULS OF:                  
Nora Mary Evans, and those who have died recently and whose 
anniversaries of death occur at this time.  

 May they rest in peace and their family and friends be comforted.                                                                                                                                

HOLY HOUR EVERY FRIDAY AT 6PM IN THE CATHEDRAL  
with Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament,  

including Novena to our Lady Untier of Knots.  

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION IN THE CATHEDRAL 

Exposition in the Blessed Sacrament Chapel  

The new times are: MondayðThursday & Saturday  
after morning Mass until 11am and Friday 6pm ï7pm.                                                              

PLYMOUTH DIOCESAN PILGRIMAGE TO LOURDES  

led by Bishop Mark,  2-8 August  2018. Flying from Exeter.  

Price £779. For a discount of 10% you can book on line:  

www.joewalshtours.co.uk . Booking forms are available at the back of church.  

CATHEDRAL/BISHOP’S HOUSE  
RENOVATION 

The cost to the parish, of the repairs to the guttering, stone 
work, windows, chimneys and architectural fees, is 
£108,000. Thank you for your generosity.    
     Monsignor Bart 

Ã48,078.59 

Ã108,000 

Share the Journey - taking action in solidarity with people fleeing war, 
persecution, natural disaster and poverty. The Share the Journey  Exhibition 
(first shown in the Houses of Parliament) is at Buckfast Abbey for two weeks 
from 27th April until 13th May. For further information contact Mary Conway 
mary.conway@prcdtr.org.uk, or Simon Giarchi sgiarchi@cafod.org.uk  

DIOCESAN YOUTH SYNOD, BUCKFAST ABBEY, 2ND –5TH JULY 
For young people between 16 and 20 years of age, cost £50.  

The event will be hosted by David Wells with Rise Theatre supported by 
great musicians, Margaret and Barry Mizen, CAFOD and other invited 
guests including Bishop Mark. Camping in the grounds of the Abbey with 
breakfast and evening meal provided by the Grange restaurant.           
Permission forms available from the parish office (01752 662 537). For 
more information please contact Fiona Hutchings via 
email:fiona.hutchings@prcdtr.org.uk. 

Feast of St Rita of Casia, St Rita Centre, Tuesday 22nd May. 
For information see poster on the notice board.  

SOCIETY FOR THE PROTECTION OF UNBORN           
CHILDREN (SPUC) SPUC 2018 Campaign Tour Meeting,- 
Buckfast  "We Care About Women": Saturday, 19th May, 1pm - 
4.30pm at the Buckfast Conference Centre, Buckfast Abbey, 
Northwood Lane, Devon, TQ11 0EE   Admission free. Come and 

hear about the issues and ask questions over a cup of tea or coffee. We 
need to know the various attacks on human life before we can address 
them. Pope St John Paul II said that we all have a duty to defend innocent 
human life in the womb.  Further info: Chris Hudson Tel: 01752 224018  

SHELTERED HOUSING—ST THERESA’S COURT, DEVONPORT 

The next allocation for St Theresaôs Court  will be for the Cathedral Parish. 
Anyone wishing to apply please contact the parish office. 
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Regular events in  St Joseph’s Church, Devonport 
W  Kościele Świętego Józefa Devonport  

Exposition of The Blessed Sacrament -6.30-7.30pm each 
Wednesday . Adoration prayer both in Polish and English. 
Everyone is invited to attend.  Wystawienie Najświętszego 
Sakramentu - Od 18.30 do 19.30, w kaŨdŃ Ŝrodň.  
 

Rosary group led by Polish people -Tuesdays at 
6pm. All are welcome.  

Modlitwa Różańcowa w języku Polskim w kaŨdy 
wtorek o godzine 18.00. Zapraszamy na wsp·lnŃ 
modlitwň.  

 
Polish Marian Children group - Saturdays every two 
weeks. Dzieci Maryi. Grupa dla dzieci od lat 7.      
Spotkania co dwa tygodnie w soboty od 16.00 do 
18.00.  Informacja : Joanna tel. 07950770114. 

 
Prayer in Polish— 4pm every first Saturday of each 

month. Nabożeństwo do Matki Boskiej w języku Polskim w 
kaŨdŃ pierwszŃ sobotň  miesiŃca o godz. 16.00.  

SACRAMENTAL PREPARATION 

FIRST SACRAMENTS (age 7+) 
Tuesdays 4.15pm - 5.15pm (term-time only)   

Next class 8th May, 2018  

CONFIRMATION   
Fridays 4.30pm - 5.30pm (term-time only) 

Next meeting Friday 11th May, 2018 
Closed to new members. Young people  wishing to 
be confirmed will need to join the new class that will 

begin in November, 2018 

RCIA 
Fridays 7.30pm (after 7pm Mass) 

Next class will be in the Autumn, 2018 

To enrol on any of the Sacramental  
Preparation  courses, please  contact    

01752 662537 plymouth-cathedral@prcdtr.org.uk   
with your name, address and tel. number. 

Celebrate Ascension Thursday at Buckfast   Abbey: join 
the Catholic Childrenôs Society for the day on 10th May to 
raise funds for our local families in need. Mass will be     
celebrated at midday, followed by lunch and a talk from the 
Rt Hon Ann Widdecombe. Tickets £25 to include lunch and a 
tour of the grounds or the Abbey.  Call our office 01364 
645420 or email ccs@prcdtr.org.uk for details. 

RUN TO THE SON: Friday 22nd - Sunday 24th June, at 
Buckfast Abbey. For the second year running, a  week-
end of prayer and inspiration to help equip you for 
mission. Main features include:- a day of growth in 
discipleship led by Fr. Oscar Ardila, a night vigil of 
prayer welcoming the dawn in the splendour of the 
Blessed Sacrament Chapel and a sunrise Mass with 
Bishop Mark.    Tickets £50 inclusive of food and 
camping facilities. (Other accommodation available at 
additional cost). Booking forms and more details avail-
able online at  www.buckfast.org.uk/run-to-the-son or 
contact St. Peterôs parish, Plymouth 01752 701660 if 
you have any further queries. 

COME & SEE VOCATIONS WEEKEND 16– 21 MAY 2018 

Buckfast Abbey, Devon. If you are between 20 and 40 years 
of age, a committed Catholic and seriously considering   
possibility of a Vocation to be a Benedictine Monk please 
contact: The Abbot, Buckfast Abbey, TQ11 0EE,             
vocations@buckfast.org.uk 

School of the Annunciation Summer Courses 2018 

Residential Programmes at Buckfast Abbey  
For information see notice board, phone: 01364 645660. 

www.schooloftheannuciation.com   

New Liturgical Celebrations for the Calendar:            
Mary, Mother of the Church (Memorial) Pope Francis has  
added a new Marian feast to the Universal Calendar (Latin 
Church) on the Monday after Pentecost. This    Marian title 
was formally applied to Our Lady by Pope Blessed Paul VI at 
the end of the 2nd Vatican Council, but can be traced back to 
St Ambrose of Milan.  

Our Lord Jesus Christ, the Eternal High Priest (Feast)  
To be observed on the Thursday after Pentecostðproper to 
England & Wales. The Feast of Our Lord Jesus Christ, the 
Eternal High Priest, according to the order of Melchizedek. In 
him the Father has been well pleased from before all time. 
As Mediator between God and human beings, fulfilling his  
Fatherôs will, he sacrificed himself once on the altar of the 
Cross as a saving Victim for the whole world. Thus,         
instituting the pattern of an everlasting sacrifice, with a   
brotherôs kindness he chose, from among the children of 
Adam, men to augment the priesthood, so that, from the 
sacrifice continually renewed in the Church, streams of divine 
power might flow, whereby a new heaven and a new earth 
might be made, and throughout the whole universe there 
would be      perfected what no eye has seen, nor ear heard, 
nor has entered into the human heart. 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 

Congratulations to the children who are         
receiving their First Holy Communion today. 

Holy Crossðat the Cathedral:  
Sunday 6th May at 10am Mass.  

St Josephôs:  
Sunday 6th May at 11am Mass 

Cathedral:  
Sunday, 13th May at 10am Mass 

THE FILIPINO COMMUNITY IN SW ENGLAND 
CELEBRATING: “FLORES DE MAYO &           
SANTACRUZAN” Saturday 12 May, 2018 at The 
Church of the Assumption of Our Lady, Torquay. 
Meeting at 2.30pm in the Princess Garden Pavillion; 
Mass at 5.45 pm. EVERYONE IS WELCOME!  

See poster for more information.   

WORD of LIFE 

The Word of Life group meets 
every third Monday at 7.00pm 
at 20 Whiteford Rd,         
Plymouth PL3 5LX.   Refresh-
ments are provided.  If you 
have difficulty with transport 
please phone Clare Barton 
01752 225531 or Barbara 
James 01752 708127. 

Thank you for your support to our 
Lent Fast Day appeal. Donations to 

CAFOD until 12 May will be doubled by the UK Gov-
ernment. We have planned a £5 million programme 
to combat malnutrition - and with it we hope to be 
able to reach 245,000 people. But we need the full 
amount of match funding to make it happen. You 
can help us reach the full amount needed for this 
crucial programme. We still have some way to go 
yet! To donate please go to cafod.org.uk/lent  
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